

May 1, 2009

Dear Supporters of St. Tikhon's Orthodox Theological Seminary and Clergy and Faithful of the Orthodox Church in America,

Our firm, The Marsid-M&M Group, recently was tasked with the printing and mailing of an appeal from St. Tikhon's Orthodox Theological Seminary, South Canaan, Pennsylvania.

In the course of completing this work, we inadvertently used the incorrect Appeal envelopes in the mailing. Instead of using the appropriate St. Tikhons' Seminary Appeal envelopes, we used the envelopes for the Orthodox Church in America's FOS Appeal that had been sent out several weeks earlier.

In recent years, our firm has worked with the Orthodox Church in America on several appeal initiatives. This is the first time that such an error on our part has occurred. We, The Marsid-M&M Group, wish to apologize for any confusion or inconvenience that our error has caused.

In response, please find enclosed the correct Appeal envelope and a duplicate copy of the original appeal from St. Tikhon's Seminary.

Sid Halpern President

The Marsid M&M Group